
 

Regd. Off.: 301, Aura Biplex, Above Kalyan Jewellers, S V Road, Borivali (West), Mumbai – 
400092. 

SPIL/CS/SE/2024-2025/03                                                                                                  Date: 09th January,2024 

To, 

 

Sr. General Manager 

Listing Operation 

BSE Limited, 

P.J. Towers Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001  

 

BSE Scrip Code: 543828 

BSE Trading Symbol: SUDARSHAN 

ISIN: INE00TV01015 

Subject: Intimation to the Stock Exchange with regards to delay in import of Material. 
 
Reference: Reg. 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 
This is with regards to information and details required to be submitted under SEBI Circular No.: 
SEBI/HO/CFD/CFD-PoD-1/P/CIR/2023/123 dated July 13, 2023 (“Circular”) and in furtherance to letter 
submitted to stock exchange dated SPIL/CS/SE/2024-2025/01 are intimated through this disclosure. 
  
We further would like to intimate to the stock exchange on the progress of the transaction that was due 
with Regans International DMCC for import of chemicals, as intimated earlier that we are in the process of 
either obtaining the material or demanding the refund of the advance payment, we further state that we 
have received a declaration from Regans International DMCC on 08th January,2024 to refund the Amount of 
AED 35,99,048/- in four equal installments. Declaration is attached herewith. 
 
We will further update the stock Exchange as and when the amount of instalments is credited in the bank 
account of the Company 

 
Kindly take it on your records. 

Thanks & Regards, 

For Sudarshan Pharma Industries Limited 

 

 

 

Mr. Hemal Mehta 

Managing Director 
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